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  CSC Blog    
The Climate Science Center has a blog in the Lubbock Avalanche-

Journal that features local organizations involved in sustainability, 

as well as interesting articles related to climate science. The most 

recent blog post highlights the Heart of Lubbock Community Garden 

and all that the organization does to better the community. The 

Climate Science Center post new blogs every other Wednesday that 

cover a wide variety of topics. Be sure to check it out!  LEARN 

MORE

   Video Of The Week 

Check out the trailer for the new documentary film Between 

Earth and Sky. Between Earth and Sky explores the effects 

of climate change on Native Alaskans and all Americans 

through the lens of arctic soils and ecosystems across 

Alaska. This film was produced by Dr. David Weindorf and 

the KTTZ Texas Tech Public Media team (Paul Allen 

Hunton, Director) and is now playing at film festivals across 

the U.S. Go like their Facebook page to keep updated on 

upcoming screenings and events.  WATCH NOW
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